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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/11/2021  17:42:272021/4545/P COMMNT Olive Gatenby I object to this on the grounds it will cause problems by affecting the water table.it is a continuing problem in 

this area.

23/11/2021  15:48:082021/4545/P COMMNT H Holmes This retrospective planning application is a gross overdevelopment of the site.  The existing swimming pool at 

ground level has been excavated to include a swimming pool and tank room at basement level.  

Basements in the area would alter the water table and water flow.  Also it impacts on the ecological benefits of 

the open space in the garden.
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